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Dynasty of Evil: Star Wars Legends (Darth Bane) Drew Karpyshyn 2011-06-28 The
future of the dark side hangs in the balance in the stunning conclusion to the
Darth Bane series. Twenty years have passed since the Sith and their endless
rivalries were eradicated and replaced with the Rule of Two. Darth Bane now reigns
alongside his young acolyte, Zannah, who must study and train in the dark side of
the Force until the time comes to strike down her master and claim the mantle for
herself. But Bane’s brutal new regime has one potential fatal flaw—how will their
legacy continue if an apprentice fails to raise their blade in combat? The only
solution must be for the Dark Lord of the Sith to rediscover a long-forgotten
secret of the order—the key to immortality. Bane’s doubt spurs his young
apprentice into action, and Zannah vows to destroy her master at any cost. After
he mysteriously vanishes, she tracks him across the galaxy to a desolate desert
outpost, where the fate of the dark side will be forged by a final fight to the
death.
Green Arrow Vol. 9: Old Tricks Mike Grell 2018-01-23 Mike Grell’s defining run on
the Emerald Archer concludes here in GREEN ARROW VOL. 9: OLD TRICKS. Oliver
Queen’s New Year’s bash is in full swing when an arrow strikes him from the
rooftops. A mysterious archer from Ollie’s past has come for his head. With the
return of Shado, and the aid of Dinah Lance and Marianne, they will have to scour
the Seattle Underground to uncover the truth. With tension growing between Dinah
and Oliver after his kiss with Marianne, will surviving the archer be enough to
keep them together? Collecting issues #73-80 and Grell’s origin story, GREEN
ARROW: THE WONDER YEAR #1-4.
Aflame John Jackson Miller 2011 A newly knighted Jedi on her first mission,
eighteen-year-old Kerra Holt has joined a band of Jedi volunteers traveling deep
behind enemy lines.
Star Wars Lost Tribe of the Sith: the Collected Stories John Jackson Miller
2012-08 "This collection of stories tells the origin of that tribe. It includes
all eight of the Lost tribe of the Sith stories, as well as Pandemonium, the final
chapter."--Publisher description.
Lockdown: Star Wars Legends (Maul) Joe Schreiber 2015-01-27 Darth Maul is
dispatched on a secret mission to infiltrate a criminal prison empire where he
must compete in gladiatorial death matches while carrying out his masters'
clandestine commands.
Darth Vader and Son Jeffrey Brown 2014-07-22 What if Darth Vader took an active
role in raising his son? What if "Luke, I am your father" was just a stern
admonishment from an annoyed dad? In this hilarious and sweet comic reimagining,
Darth Vader is a dad like any other—except with all the baggage of being the Dark
Lord of the Sith. Celebrated artist Jeffrey Brown's delightful illustrations give
classic Star Wars® moments a fresh twist, presenting the trials and joys of
parenting through the lens of a galaxy far, far away. Life lessons include
lightsaber batting practice, using the Force to raid the cookie jar, Take Your
Child to Work Day on the Death Star ("Er, he looks just like you, Lord Vader!"),
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and the special bond shared between any father and son. Plus, this is the fixedformat version, which looks almost identical to the print edition.
Vader's Little Princess Jeffrey Brown 2014-07-22 In this irresistibly funny
follow-up to the breakout bestseller Darth Vader and Son, Vader—Sith Lord and
leader of the Galactic Empire—now faces the trials, joys, and mood swings of
raising his daughter Leia as she grows from a sweet little girl into a rebellious
teenager. Smart and funny illustrations by artist Jeffrey Brown give classic Star
Wars moments a twist by bringing these iconic family relations together under one
roof. From tea parties to teaching Leia how to fly a TIE fighter, regulating the
time she spends talking with friends via R2-D2's hologram, and making sure Leia
doesn’t leave the house wearing only the a skirted metal bikini, Vader’s parenting
skills are put hilariously to the test. Plus, this is the fixed-format version,
which looks almost identical to the print edition.
Shatterpoint: Star Wars Legends Matthew Stover 2005-12-06 In this essential Star
Wars Legends novel, Mace Windu must journey to his long-forgotten homeworld to
confront a terrifying mystery with dire personal consequences. The jungle planet
of Haruun Kal, homeworld of the legendary Jedi Master Mace Windu, has become a
battleground in the increasing hostilities between the Republic and the renegade
Separatist movement. The Jedi Council has sent Depa Billaba—Mace’s former Padawan
and fellow Council member—to Haruun Kal to train the local tribesmen as a
guerrilla resistance force. But now the Separatists have pulled back, and Depa has
not returned. The only clue to her disappearance is a cryptic recording left at
the scene of a brutal massacre: a recording that hints of madness and murder, and
the darkness in the jungle . . . a recording in Depa’s own voice. Mace Windu
trained Depa. Only he can find her. Only he can learn what has changed her. Only
he can stop her. He will leave behind the Republic he serves, the civilization he
believes in, everything but his passion for peace and his devotion to his former
Padawan. And he will learn the terrible price that must be paid when keepers of
the peace are forced to make war. . . .
Jedi Eclipse James Luceno 2000 While Princess Leia struggles to evacuate several
planets in the wake of an alien onslaught, Luke Skywalker tries to hold the Jedi
Knights together. Original.
The Old Republic Series: Star Wars Legends 4-Book Bundle Sean Williams 2016-03-15
Not just an epic videogame from BioWare and LucasArts, Star Wars: The Old
Republic™ spawned a New York Times bestselling series of novels—which are now
together in one electrifying ebook bundle. Fatal Alliance, Deceived, Revan, and
Annihilation tell four daringly original stories of Jedi and Sith that embody this
unique, beloved era in Star Wars Legends storytelling. . . . FATAL ALLIANCE by
Sean Williams From across the galaxy they’ve come: a Jedi Padawan, an ex-trooper
drummed out of the Republic’s elite Blackstar Squad, and a mysterious Mandalorian.
An extraordinary auction has drawn them all together, in quest of a prize whose
value may be the wealth of a world itself. None intend to leave empty-handed. All
have secrets, desires, and schemes. And nothing could ever unite them as
allies—except the truth about the deadly danger of the object they covet. But can
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Sith and Jedi, Republic and Empire, join as one against the certain doom of the
galaxy? DECEIVED by Paul S. Kemp A Sith warrior to rival the most sinister of the
Order’s Dark Lords, Darth Malgus brought down the Jedi Temple on Coruscant in a
brutal assault that shocked the galaxy. But if war crowned him the darkest of Sith
heroes, peace will transform him into something far more heinous—something Malgus
would never want to be but cannot stop becoming, any more than he can stop the
rogue Jedi fast approaching. Her name is Aryn Leneer—and the lone Jedi Knight that
Malgus cut down in the fierce battle for the Jedi Temple was her Master. REVAN by
Drew Karpyshyn Hero, traitor, conqueror, villain, savior—Revan has been all of
these. He left Coruscant a Jedi, on a mission to defeat the Mandalorians. He
returned a Sith disciple, bent on destroying the Republic. The Jedi Council gave
Revan his life back, but the price of redemption was the loss of his memories. All
that’s left are nightmares—and deep, abiding fear. One thing he’s certain of:
Something very dark is plotting against the Republic. With no idea how to identify
the threat, let alone stop it, Revan may be doomed to fail. But only death can
stop him from trying. ANNIHILATION by Drew Karpyshyn After his triumphant
destruction of a Sith superweapon arsenal, covert agent Theron Shan is recruited
for an even more dangerous mission. A power struggle has the Empire in flux, but
Darth Karrid remains bent on total domination, using a fearsome Imperial cruiser
in her reign of terror. Now, joined by a hotheaded smuggler and Karrid’s former
Jedi Master, Theron must match wits and weapons with a crew of the most coldblooded dark side disciples. And if they don’t seize their one chance to succeed,
they will have countless opportunities to die.
Dark Disciple Christie Golden 2016-03 -The only way to bring down the Sith's most
dangerous warrior may be to join forces with the dark side---Page 4 of cover.
The Complete Vader Ryder Windham 2009 A lavishly illustrated fan's portrait traces
the complete story of the infamous Star Wars villain, exploring his history, myth,
and cultural impact while providing coverage of both his development by George
Lucas and spin-off tales as portrayed in comics and novels.
Darth Plagueis: Star Wars Legends James Luceno 2012-01-10 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • This essential Star Wars Legends novel chronicles the tragedy of
Darth Plagueis the Wise, and the origins of the saga’s most enduring evil—the
malevolent Sith master Palpatine. “The best Star Wars publication to date . . .
[James] Luceno takes Darth Plagueis down the dark path and never looks
back.”—Newsday Darth Plagueis: one of the most brilliant Sith Lords who ever
lived. Possessing power is all he desires; losing it is the only thing he fears.
As an apprentice, he embraces the ruthless ways of the Sith. When the time is
right, he destroys his Master—and vows never to suffer the same fate. For like no
other disciple of the dark side, Darth Plagueis learns to command the ultimate
power . . . over life and death. Darth Sidious: Plagueis’s chosen apprentice.
Under the guidance of his Master, he secretly studies the ways of the Sith while
publicly rising to power in the galactic government, first as Senator, then as
Chancellor, and eventually as Emperor. Darth Plagueis and Darth Sidious, Master
and acolyte, target the galaxy for domination—and the Jedi Order for annihilation.
But can they defy the merciless Sith tradition? Or will the desire of one to rule
supreme, and the dream of the other to live forever, sow the seeds of their
destruction? “Luceno draws on his storytelling skill and prodigious knowledge of
the [Star Wars] world . . . to craft a complex tale of ambition and
desire.”—Library Journal
Darth Bane: Star Wars Legends 3-Book Bundle Drew Karpyshyn 2012-11-05 Set a
thousand years before the events of Star Wars: A New Hope, Drew Karpyshyn’s
electrifying Darth Bane novels take us deep into the dark side. This action-packed
series follows the transformation of a lost young man who becomes a legendary Sith
Lord, able to wield the awesome power of the Force as never before. Packed with
nonstop thrills, the entire Darth Bane trilogy is now available as an eBook bundle
featuring PATH OF DESTRUCTION RULE OF TWO DYNASTY OF EVIL After a high-stakes card
game ends violently, Dessel, a lowly miner, vanishes into the ranks of the Sith
army and ships out to join the war against the Republic and its Jedi champions.
There, Dessel’s brutality, cunning, and exceptional command of the Force swiftly
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win him renown as a warrior. But in the eyes of his watchful masters, a far
greater destiny awaits him . . . if he can prove himself worthy. As an acolyte in
the Sith Academy, studying at the feet of its greatest masters, Dessel embraces
his new identity: Bane. However, in order to gain full acceptance into this
chilling Brotherhood, he must surrender completely to the dark side. Only by
defying the most sacred traditions of the Sith can Bane hope to triumph—and forge
from the ashes a new era of absolute power.
Annihilation Drew Karpyshyn 2013 As Darth Karrid, commander of the Imperial battle
cruiser Ascendant Spear, continues her efforts to spread Sith domination in the
galaxy, Theron Shan joins with smuggler Teff'ith and Jedi warrior Gnost-Dural for
a dangerous mission to end Ascendant Spear's reign of terror.
Knight Errant: Star Wars Legends John Jackson Miller 2011-06-28 An original
adventure featuring Jedi Kerra Holt—star of the hot new Dark Horse Knight Errant
comic series A thousand years before Luke Skywalker, a generation before Darth
Bane, in a galaxy far, far away . . . The Republic is in crisis. The Sith roam
unchecked, vying with one another to dominate the galaxy. But one lone Jedi, Kerra
Holt, is determined to take down the Dark Lords. Her enemies are strange and many:
Lord Daiman, who imagines himself the creator of the universe; Lord Odion, who
intends to be its destroyer; the curious siblings Quillan and Dromika; the
enigmatic Arkadia. So many warring Sith weaving a patchwork of brutality—with only
Kerra Holt to defend the innocents caught underfoot. Sensing a sinister pattern in
the chaos, Kerra embarks on a journey that will take her into fierce battles
against even fiercer enemies. With one against so many, her only chance of success
lies with forging alliances among those who serve her enemies—including a
mysterious Sith spy and a clever mercenary general. But will they be her
adversaries or her salvation? Features a bonus section following the novel that
includes a primer on the Star Wars expanded universe, and over half a dozen
excerpts from some of the most popular Star Wars books of the last thirty years!
Darth Plagueis James Luceno 2012 Darth Plagueis, a Sith Lord who knows the Dark
Side so well that he has power over life and death, joins forces with his
apprentice, one-day emperor Darth Sidious, to try to dominate the whole galaxy.
Movie tie-in.
Star Wars James Luceno 2008 Anakin Skywalker searches for the evil Darth Sidious,
struggles with his duty as a Jedi Knight and role as the secret husband of Senator
Padme Amidala, and strives to eliminate all resistance to the Empire in his new
role as Darth Vader.
Star Wars: The Secrets of the Jedi Marc Sumerak 2019-11-12 2020 IBPA Awards
Winner! Discover the world of Star Wars’ Jedi through this fun and fully
interactive reading experience. Join Jedi Master Luke Skywalker on a fully
interactive journey into the world of the Jedi. Discover the storied history of
this noble order of peacekeepers; explore the secrets of the Force; study the art
of mastering the lightsaber; and learn about the lives of some of the most revered
Jedi of all time, including Yoda, Obi-Wan Kenobi, and Anakin Skywalker. Featuring
amazing original illustrations and unique special features—including a pop-up
holocron, a translator card, a Jedi equipment booklet, pullouts, and more—this
book is the ultimate exploration of the Jedi and their incredible impact on the
galaxy.
Star Wars: Darth Bane - Path of Destruction Drew Karpyshyn 2021-06-17
Rule of Two: Star Wars Legends (Darth Bane) Drew Karpyshyn 2011-06-28 In this
essential Star Wars Legends novel, the second in the Darth Bane trilogy, the
fearsome Sith lord takes on a deadly new apprentice. Darth Bane’s twisted genius
made him a natural leader among the Sith–until his radical embrace of an all-butforgotten wisdom drove him to destroy his own order . . . and create it anew from
the ashes. As the last surviving Sith, Darth Bane promulgated a harsh new
directive: the Rule of Two. Two there should be; no more, no less. One to embody
the power, the other to crave it. Now Darth Bane is ready to put his policy into
action and thinks he has found the key element that will make his triumph
complete: a student to train in the ways of the dark side. Though she is young,
Zannah possesses an instinctive link to the dark side that rivals his own. With
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his guidance, she will become essential in his quest to destroy the Jedi and
dominate the galaxy.
Last Stage to El Paso William W. Johnstone 2021-12-28 JOHNSTONE COUNTRY. WHERE
LEGENDS DIE HARD. Riding shotgun, Red Ryan leads a doomed stagecoach of the damned
on the longest, deadliest journey of his life . . . 5 PASSENGERS. 400 MILES. 1,000
WAYS TO DIE. According to local legend, the stagecoach known as the Gray Ghost is
either haunted, cursed, or just plain unlucky. Each of its last three drivers and
three more riding shotgun came to a violent, bloody end. And now it’s Red Ryan’s
turn to guard five foolhardy passengers on the stage’s next—and possibly
last—trip. The travelers are a small troupe of performers with dark histories of
their own: a song-and-dance man with a drinking problem, a juggler with a secret,
a knife thrower with a past, and a beautiful fan dancer who’s on the run from a
one-eyed, vengeance-seeking outlaw . . . Red’s not the superstitious type. But
with Apaches on the warpath with bloodlust—and a one-eyed cutthroat killer on his
trail—this 400 mile journey is like something straight out of his worst nightmare.
And all the roads lead straight to hell . . . Live Free. Read Hard.
Star Wars James Luceno 2006 Darth Vader, the evil emperor's powerful enforcer,
sets out to eliminate all resistance to the Empire, a mission that reveals his
true strength and role as the Emperor's iron fist.
Operation Joktan Amir Tsarfati 2021-11-16 “It was the perfect day—until the
gunfire.” Nir Tavor is an Israeli secret service operative turned talented Mossad
agent. Nicole le Roux is a model with a hidden skill. A terrorist attack brings
them together, and then work forces them apart—until they’re unexpectedly called
back into each other’s lives. But there’s no time for romance. As violent radicals
threaten chaos across the Middle East, the two must work together to stop these
extremists, pooling Nicole’s knack for technology and Nir’s adeptness with on-theground missions. Each heart-racing step of their operation gets them closer to the
truth—and closer to danger. In this thrilling first book in a new series, authors
Amir Tsarfati and Steve Yohn draw on true events as well as tactical insights Amir
learned from his time in the Israeli Defense Forces. For believers in God’s lifechanging promises, Operation Joktan is a suspense-filled page-turner that
illuminates the blessing Israel is to the world.
Path of Destruction: Star Wars Legends (Darth Bane) Drew Karpyshyn 2011-06-28 This
essential Star Wars Legends novel is the first in a trilogy chronicling the rise
of the fearsome Sith lord Darth Bane. “A solid space adventure [that] charts the
evolution of an antihero almost as chilling as Darth Vader.”—Publishers Weekly On
the run from vengeful Republic forces, Dessel, a cortosis miner, vanishes into the
ranks of the Sith army and ships out to join the bloody war against the Republic
and its Jedi champions. There Dessel’s brutality, cunning, and exceptional command
of the Force swiftly win him renown as a warrior. But in the eyes of his watchful
masters, a far greater destiny awaits him. As an acolyte in the Sith academy,
studying the secrets and skills of the dark side, Dessel embraces his new
identity: Bane. But the true test is yet to come. In order to gain acceptance into
the Brotherhood of Darkness, he must defy the most sacred traditions and reject
all he has been taught. It is a trial by fire in which he must surrender fully to
the dark side—and forge from the ashes a new era of absolute power.
Kenobi John Jackson Miller 2013 As tensions escalate on Tatooine between the
farmers and a tribe of Sand People led by a ruthless war chief, Ben finds himself
drawn into the fight, endangering the very mission that brought him to the desert
planet.
Revan: Star Wars Legends (The Old Republic) Drew Karpyshyn 2011-11-15 There’s
something out there: a juggernaut of evil bearing down to crush the Republic—
unless one lone Jedi, shunned and reviled, can stop it. Revan: hero, traitor,
conqueror, villain, savior. A Jedi who left Coruscant to defeat Mandalorians—and
returned a disciple of the dark side, bent on destroying the Republic. The Jedi
Council gave Revan his life back, but the price of redemption was high. His
memories have been erased. All that’s left are nightmares—and deep, abiding fear.
What exactly happened beyond the Outer Rim? Revan can’t quite remember, yet can’t
entirely forget. Somehow he stumbled across a terrible secret that threatens the
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very existence of the Republic. With no idea what it is, or how to stop it, Revan
may very well fail, for he’s never faced a more powerful and diabolic enemy. But
only death can stop him from trying. Features a bonus section following the novel
that includes a primer on the Star Wars expanded universe, and over half a dozen
excerpts from some of the most popular Star Wars books of the last thirty years!
Darth Bane Drew Karpyshyn 2008 With the end of the Sith Wars, the Jedi are
convinced that the Sith have been destroyed, unaware that Darth Bane, the creator
of the "Rule of Two," survives and is preparing in secret to build a new Sith
Order, with which he plans to rule with his new apprentice at his side, in the
sequel to Path of Destruction. Reprint.
The Jedi Path Daniel Wallace 2012-01-15 Unlock the secrets and share in the
knowledge that has educated generations of Jedi—from the history and hierarchy of
the Jedi Order to the mastery of the Force and the nuances of lightsaber combat.
Handed down from Master to Padawan, each Jedi who has held and studied this copy
has annotated the pages—adding his or her personal experiences and lessons they’ve
learned. This copy is now passed to you.
Revan Drew Karpyshyn 2011-11-15 A brand-new Star Wars: The Old Republic novel from
bestselling Star Wars author Drew Karpyshyn. As well as exploring what happened to
Revan after Knights of the Old Republic, in this novel readers will learn who the
Sith Emperor is in the time of the Old Republic, where he came from and how he has
held onto power for so long... There's something out there. A juggernaut of evil
bearing down to crush the Republic - unless one lone Jedi, shunned and reviled,
can stop it. Revan: hero, traitor, conqueror, villain, savior. A Jedi who left
Coruscant to defeat Mandalorians—and returned a disciple of the dark side, bent on
destroying the Republic. The Jedi Council gave Revan his life back, but the price
of redemption was high. His memories have been erased. All that's left are
nightmares—and deep, abiding fear. What exactly happened beyond the Outer Rim?
Revan can't quite remember, yet can't entirely forget. Somehow he stumbled across
a terrible secret that threatens the very existence of the Republic. With no idea
what it is, or how to stop it, Revan may very well fail, for he's never faced a
more powerful and diabolic enemy. But only death can stop him from trying...
Temple Hill Drew Karpyshyn 2001 When Lhasha Moonsilver, a fledgling thief, hires
former warrior and town drunk, Corin, as a bodyguard, the two unlikely companions
take on the Thieves' Guild, the Cult of the Dragon, and other deadly foes in the
city of Elversult.
Path of Destruction Drew Karpyshyn 2021-06-15 This essential Star Wars Legends
novel is the first in a trilogy chronicling the rise of the fearsome Sith lord
Darth Bane. "A solid space adventure [that] charts the evolution of an antihero
almost as chilling as Darth Vader."--Publishers Weekly On the run from vengeful
Republic forces, Dessel, a cortosis miner, vanishes into the ranks of the Sith
army and ships out to join the bloody war against the Republic and its Jedi
champions. There Dessel's brutality, cunning, and exceptional command of the Force
swiftly win him renown as a warrior. But in the eyes of his watchful masters, a
far greater destiny awaits him. As an acolyte in the Sith academy, studying the
secrets and skills of the dark side, Dessel embraces his new identity: Bane. But
the true test is yet to come. In order to gain acceptance into the Brotherhood of
Darkness, he must defy the most sacred traditions and reject all he has been
taught. It is a trial by fire in which he must surrender fully to the dark side-and forge from the ashes a new era of absolute power.
The Star Wars Trilogy George Lucas 2002 A twenty-fifth anniversary edition brings
together the original, complete "Star Wars" novels in a single volume that
includes "Star Wars : a New Hope," "The Empire Strikes Back," and "Return of the
Jedi."
Preacher's Inferno William W. Johnstone 2021-12-28 A village is destroyed. A
vengeance is born. And one man blazes a trail to hell and back to pay the devils
their due—in bullets and blood. They call him Preacher . . . JOHNSTONE COUNTRY.
FIGHT FIRE WITH FIRE. It starts as a happy reunion between Preacher and his fellow
trappers in a peaceful Indian village. But it ends swiftly in death and
destruction when a rival tribe attacks the village, slaughters some of Preacher’s
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Crow and mountain man friends, and carries off the women and children as
prisoners. Preacher was off hunting when it happened. Now he’s teaming up with old
friend Lorenzo and half-breed Tall Dog, to get the prisoners back—and get revenge.
But the road to justice is paved with some very dark omens. And the trail leads to
the baddest place on God’s good earth: the bubbling quicksand pits, hot springs,
and geysers of the Wyoming wild country known as Colter’s Hell . . . Here—where
earthquakes shake the land and no man is safe—Preacher and his friends must wage a
three-man war against one of the fiercest tribes this side of the devil’s inferno.
And once the shooting starts, it’s going to get a hell of a lot hotter . . . Oh,
and there’s also a question of 100 missing rifles . . . Live Free. Read Hard.
Saboteur: Star Wars Legends (Darth Maul) (Short Story) James Luceno 2001-02-15 A
dazzling new short story featuring Darth Maul, merciless apprentice of evil . . .
On the distant planet Dorvalla, precious ore is mined by two competing companies:
InterGalactic Ore and Lommite Limited. Neither rival suspects that they are
central to a sinister plot masterminded by Darth Sidious, Lord of the Sith,
himself. Dispatched by Sidious on his very first solo mission, Darth Maul
infiltrates Lommite Limited. There, his unique gifts of deception and subterfuge
will set off an explosive chain of events that could destroy both companies,
leaving them ripe for takeover by the Trade Federation. But a vengeful Lommite
Limited Manager with his own thirst for retaliation against InterGal could blow
Maul's cover--and all of Sidious's fiendishly layed plans . . . BONUS: This
edition contains an excerpt from Star Wars: Darth Maul: Shadow Hunter.
Darth Bane Drew Karpyshyn 2007 Before the rise of Darth Vader and Darth Sidious,
in an Old Republic marked by an ongoing struggle between the Sidi and Jedi, Darth
Bane plots to bring down the Brotherhood of the Sith and to replace it with a more
powerful order.
Fatal Alliance Sean Williams 2011-11-15 This Star Wars novel ties in with the
MMORPG of the same name, and is written by Sean Williams, the acclaimed science
fiction author whose previous Star Wars game tie-in The Force Unleashed debuted at
#1 in the New York Times bestseller list. 3,500 years in the past of the far-away
galaxy, when the Jedi and Galactic Republic clashed with the Sith Empire, smuggler
Jet Nebula has stumbled across a treasure richer than he ever dreamed. The Hutts
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want to auction it to the highest bidder, be it the Republic or the Empire, both
of whom hope to bolster their chances in the coming conflict. But the Sith are
interested too, and they don't bargain with anyone; the Jedi High Council is
sending someone to investigate; a mysterious Mandalorian is chasing something
connected to a long-forgotten crime; while a spy plays every side at once. What
Jet has unearthed will surprise all of them, and leave none of them unchanged.
The Paradise Snare A. C. Crispin 1997 Recounts the early years of the young Han
Solo, beginning with his late teenage years, as he chafes under the sadistic
tyranny of the cruel Garris Shrike, and chronicling his transformation into a
swashbuckling pilot, smuggler, and rogue. Original.
Star Wars: The High Republic: Edge of Balance, Vol. 2 Shima Shinya 2022-05-24 A
massive, interconnected cross-publisher initiative focused on an all-new era of
Star Wars storytelling. It is the era of the High Republic and Republic expansion
is at its height. As trusted guardians of peace, the renowned Jedi protect the
Republic and shine their light on those exploring the darkest reaches of the
galaxy. © & TM 2021 LUCASFILM LTD Copyright © 2021 Disney Enterprises, Inc. All
rights reserved.
Deceived: Star Wars Legends (The Old Republic) Paul S. Kemp 2011-03-22 The second
novel set in the Old Republic era and based on the massively multiplayer online
game Star Wars®: The Old Republic™ ramps up the action and brings readers face-toface for the first time with a Sith warrior to rival the most sinister of the
Order’s Dark Lords—Darth Malgus, the mysterious, masked Sith of the wildly popular
“Deceived” and “Hope” game trailers. Malgus brought down the Jedi Temple on
Coruscant in a brutal assault that shocked the galaxy. But if war crowned him the
darkest of Sith heroes, peace would transform him into something far more
heinous—something Malgus would never want to be, but cannot stop, any more than he
can stop the rogue Jedi fast approaching. Her name is Aryn Leneer—and the lone
Knight that Malgus cut down in the fierce battle for the Jedi Temple was her
Master. And now she’s going to find out what happened to him, even if it means
breaking every rule in the book. Features a bonus section following the novel that
includes a primer on the Star Wars expanded universe, and over half a dozen
excerpts from some of the most popular Star Wars books of the last thirty years!
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